Board of Finance Special Meeting
October 27, 2022 at 6pm
Meeting held remotely


Board of Finance Chairman Rone Baldwin called the meeting to order at 6:08pm.  Also in attendance were Board of Finance members Richard Bochinski, Jeffrey Farr, Amy Gare, Maxwell Rosenthal and Finance Director Rick Darling.


1. Discussion regarding an update on the Board of Finance's review of future capital expenditures and potential bonding (continuation of 10/13 discussion).  Rone Baldwin, Chairman, Board of Finance.   

As a continuation of the October 13, 2022 Board of Finance regular meeting, Chairman Baldwin presented on this topic. 

Various debt ratios were reviewed including ratios for different peer groups and a hypothetical scenario was discussed to illustrate how the debt ratio analysis could be used as part of assessing specific facility and associated bonding proposals from the Board of Education and the Board of Selectmen.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Mr. Baldwin also reviewed the previously discussed analysis of annual capital expenditures for the Town and Board of Education.  The Board of Finance was favorable to discuss guidelines for annual expenditures but would like to revisit numbers for the upcoming budget process.  

A suggestion was made to discuss procurement process at the next regular meeting.  Discussion to continue.

Mr. Bochinksi made a motion to adjourn.  Mr. Farr seconded.  All in favor.  Meeting adjourned at 7:10pm.

Minutes submitted by:  Shawn Amato, Recording Secretary.
 

